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Research Analysis 

 

SB 525 would allow Department of Corrections employees who have a valid handgun license to 

keep a firearm in a vehicle on any property set aside for parking if the employee has provided 

annual notification to the Department of Corrections of the brand name, model, serial number, 

and owner identification information of the firearm, and the firearm is secured and stored in a 

locked metal storage container located in a locked vehicle. The storage container must be 

secured in the vehicle by a lockable chain or cable or by utilizing hardware provided by the 

manufacturer. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

Upon review of the measure, it has been determined to have no measureable revenue or fiscal 

considerations. 

 

Prepared By: Joshua Maxey 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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